
 

 

An introduction to the Year 7 team 
 
Hello Year 7, I am Mr Cawley, and I am really looking forward to meeting you all as your 
Head of Year in September. I have taught History here for 10 years. I love playing and 
watching football, and have a season ticket at Old Trafford. I enjoy walking, seeing my 
friends and listening to music. I am partial to the odd pun or cheesy joke so apologies in 
advance for that. Take care. 
 
Hello Year 7, I am Mrs Malins and I cannot wait to meet you. As well as being a form tutor 
at St James’, I am in charge of the faculty for Expressive Arts, which includes: Art, Drama and 
Music and I am the Head of Art. I have been at St James' for 11 years and I hope you will 
love it here as much as I do. I live in the country and enjoy being in the beautiful outdoors, 
walking, taking photographs and painting when I get time. My second hobby is food, which I 
love, and you will find all about when we get together. 
  
Welcome to St James’! I am Ms Aneiros and I will be a form tutor this year. Since I was a 
child, I always enjoyed learning languages and new cultures. Here at St James’, I will be 
teaching French and Spanish, and I would like to share my passion for languages with all my 
students. In my free time, I enjoy doing all sorts of sports. However, my two real passions 
are climbing and running. I love dogs too and I have a dog who has turned out to be my best 
running partner. I am really looking forward to meeting you all. I hope I can help you to 
make this year a very successful and happy one. 
  
Hello all, I am Mr Walker and I have been Head of PE here for 7 years now. I love all sports 
and am a City fan.  As a form, we are going to get involved in loads of extra-curricular 
activities and be the politest people in the school.  I look forward to meeting you all soon. 
Take care and enjoy the summer.  
  
Hi, my name is Mr Murphy and I am looking forward to being a form tutor from September. 
I have been teaching at St James’ for 4 years but have taught in many other schools 
previously. I am not the biggest lover of sports but if I had to support a football team it 
would be Manchester United. I teach Science so your form room will be in the Science area 
and sometimes you might even see experiments up and running during form time. See you 
in September. 
  
Hi there, my name is Mr Hall and I will be a form tutor when you arrive at St James’ Catholic 
High School in September. I am a Geography Teacher and do not worry, I will be new to the 
school in September too, just like you. Outside of school time I enjoy playing football and 
cycling, as well as travelling the world to find out about its amazing places! I hope you are 
excited about beginning your time here at St James’ and I look forward to meeting you. 
  
Hello Year 7, my name is Miss Massey and I teach languages at St James'. I have been 
working here for 4 years, but before I was a teacher at St James', I lived in Germany for 6 
years, where I worked as a teacher on an army base. Out of the 3 languages that we teach, 



 

 

German is my favourite. Outside school, I like to bake, watch the Great British Bake Off and 
ski in the winter. Not forgetting spending lots of time with my black Labrador Toby, who is 
always getting up to mischief. I hope you have been coping well with lockdown and that you 
have managed to do some nice things. I hope you are looking forward to starting secondary 
school. I am certainly looking forward to meeting you all when you start.   
 
My name is Mrs Chadwick and under normal circumstances I would have met each one of 
you by now and I would already know so much about you.   I do not have a teaching role, 
but I am a pastoral manager and am always there to help you should you need it. In my free 
time I love to ‘Zumba’ and meet up with my friends and family. I look forward to meeting 
you all and learning all about you.  Take care and see you soon.  
 


